From: IQBAL, Ahsan [mailto:iqbalah@who.int] 
Sent: Saturday, December 25, 2021 10:34 AM
To: Umar Farooq <umarfarooq140@yahoo.com>; Amna Khan <amnakhan4004@gmail.com>
Cc: KHAN, Saifullah <skhan@who.int>; Shahid Ali <shahidali@ctc.org.pk>; AHMAD, Laeeq <ahmadl@who.int>
Subject: Re: [EXT] Re: One day leave on Account of my brother Wedding

Approved.

Regards,
Dr. Ahsan Iqbal,
IO - WHO,
District Delivery Operations and Supervision Officer,
Peshawar

From: Umar Farooq <umarfarooq140@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, December 24, 2021 6:13:42 PM
To: IQBAL, Ahsan <iqbalah@who.int>; Amna Khan <amnakhan4004@gmail.com>
Subject: [EXT] Re: One day leave on Account of my brother Wedding 
 


Regards
Umar Farooq
UNION COUNCIL POLIO OFFICER 
Hayatabad -1


On Thursday, December 23, 2021, 09:01:16 PM GMT+5, Umar Farooq <umarfarooq140@yahoo.com> wrote: 


Respected sir,
                        It is to bring in your Knowledge that my younger brother wedding is Planned on 25&26 December 2021 So one day leave is requested on 25-12-21 kindly Approve my Application 

Regards
Umar Farooq
UNION COUNCIL POLIO OFFICER 
Hayatabad -1

